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NOTICE FOR B.COM (HONS.) SEMESTERS II AND IV STUDENTS 
 

All the students of B.Com (Hons.) Semesters II and IV are hereby notified that special 

classes (offline or online or both) will be held from Friday, 30.05.2025. These classes may be 

held two days in a week or as per requirement of the students. Date and time of such 

classes will be informed to the students by the Head of the Department of Commerce. 

 

  
 

Date: 27.05.2025  Dr. Runa Biswas 
  Principal 
  Sivanath Sastri College 
 


